Minutes of the Palomar Mountain Planning Organization Meeting May 27, 1995

Board Members Present: Terri Bailey, Thomas Burton, Robert Carlyle,Halcie Clark, Russ Day,
Elizabeth Getzoff (alternate), Bruce Graves, Susan Humason, John Moriarity,Michael Pique, Carol
Ravenscroft, John Tainer, Robert Thicksten,

The PMPO Board meeting was convened at 3:30 P.M. Saturday May 27,1995, following the
annual public meeting.

Elections: Bruce Graves was unanimously re-elected to continue serving as Chairman of the
PMPO. Tom Burton was elected Vice Chairman. Halcie Clark was re-elected as Treasurer and
Libby Getzoff as Secretary.

Meeting Schedule: The following PMPO meetings are scheduled for 10 A.M. on Saturday
morning: August 19, November 18, February 17, and April 20, 1995.

OLD BUSINESS:

Relay Engineering Major Use Permit: Jerry Maclees presented a proposal that the PMPO
and Relay Engineering share the consultant costs for a study of antennae sites. The PMPO
declined this offer and decided instead to support the existing zoning, and to decline participation
in any additional studies at this time.

Bailey Meadows Subdivision: Bob Thicksten, who has recently bought property adjacent to
this subdivision from Bill Meyer, reports that he just received on May 26, 1995 Notice of a
Public Hearing scheduled for June 8, 1995. Bob will draft a letter for Bruce to sign on behalf of
the PMPO, requesting a one-month delay of the public hearing due to late notification, and also
asking that the documents describing revisions to the plans be sent to all PMPO Board members.

The meeting was adjourned.



